
Top Tips for Moving to St John Wall 

 
 

 

Moving to St John Wall is an exciting time, and we are really looking forward to 

meeting you. But you may also be feeling a little worried, due to the number of changes 

and new things you will have to get used to. Here are some top tips to help you moving 

on up to St John Wall.  

 

 

A Virtual Visit  

We might not be able to see you in person right now, but our website has lots of                   

information, pictures to help guide you around the school. 

 Make a note of the teachers’ names who will be able to help you.  

Look at the map that you have been sent  

The SEND staff are found in the T’ Block – can you find that on the map.  

Can you identify where the head of year 7 Mrs Ellis can be found. 

 

 
People 

Make sure that you know the names                   

of our Head Teacher, your Head of                      

Year, Form Teacher, SENDCO, Teaching 

Assistants, Head of EAL and any other staff you 

may need to see if you are finding anything 

difficult. 

 

List it 

Make a list of any new                 

equipment you may need for                    

St John Wall. 

Write it 

Make a list of questions or worries 

you have a bout St John Wall and 

email to Mrs Adams 

sadams@sjw.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

Travel it 

When it is safe to do so practise                                 

the route to St John Wall School. 

Will you catch the bus, find out where the bus stops 

are, and what time the buses are. 

 

Read it 

Have a go at reading the keywords for some of your subjects. Go on to 

St John Wall website to find the schemes of work for year 7 and      

then you could go to the BBC Bitesize and to find information about       

the new topics you that you will be doing. 


